FERRIBY HALL SQUASH CLUB

Committee Meeting Minutes — Wednesday 26th November 2014

Present: Richard Brown (Chairman)
Steve Birss (Secretary)
Steve Verity (Treasurer)
Mike Archibald (Supervisor)
Nigel Downes
lan White
Bob Carroll

Apologies: Matt Lambert
Clive Tomlinson
Mel Hatfield

Minutes of the Previous Meeting.

The minutes of the Committee Meeting held on 22" October 2014 were approved as an accurate
summary of the proceedings.

Secretary’s Report.
No update.

Treasurer’s Report.

The treasurers report was presented and agreed and will be circulated to the membership prior to the
AGM.

Year-end figures are currently being audited.

Financial proposals for the AGM are:
e Adult membership to be increased to £90.
o 2" member living at the same address £55 to be abolished, full membership to be applied.
e Off peak membership to be increased to £50

* Anincrease of 25 pence on court light fees. Peak Court £5 = £2.50 per member booking Off peak
£4 = £2 per member booking.

The committee agreed to take the above proposals to the AGM for further discussion and seek
agreement from the membership for implementation if considered necessary.

Maintenance / Supervisor’s Report

The floors of the squash club will probably need replacing within the next 2 -3 years, which is a major
expense.

Richard Brown to obtain costs and a programme of implementation for this work and report back to the
committee.

Further comments were made regarding the standard of the court walls following the work carried out
earlier this year.

Richard Brown is to contact Courtcraft and together with Mike Archibald, hopefully, have a meeting to
register our dis-satisfaction with the work.




Health & Safety
No update.

Development

Advertising on the court tins has been discussed at length and the principle to be applied is there will be
four advertising positions per court at a cost of £150 per annum, positions on each court will be by draw.
Bob Carroll has agreed to arrange all graphics and printing. This has been unanimously agreed by the
committee.

Richard Brown and Steve Birss to issue invitation to members.

Any Other Business.
The committee has also received a proposal to change the clubs name to -:

Ferriby Hall Squash and Racket Ball Club.

This proposal will be presented at the AGM in January.

Ron Freitag has notified the committee that two racket balls were lodged in the heater to court 1 when he
recently played, one of which melted and dropped onto the court floor.

He thankfully removed them for which the committee is very grateful to both him and Alan Dobson.

Notices are to be displayed on the court doors and Richard Brown is to contact all members that had
bookings during this period.

Date of next meeting.
The proposed date of the next meeting will be confirmed.

Steve Birss.
Sunday 30" November 2014



